
 

 

March 23, 2017 
 

NOTICE 
 

TO:   Tobacco Wholesalers 
 

SUBJECT:  4,800 Rolls of Stamps for Packages of 25 Cigarettes 
 

 
Effective today, the Department will no longer sell 4,800 rolls of stamps for packs of 25 
cigarettes.  However, we will continue to sell rolls of 7,200 stamps and flats.  Note:  The flats 
must be purchased in increments of 100. 
 
Please contact us at the address or telephone number below if you have any questions. 
 

 
Business & License Tax Division 

Tobacco Tax Section 
P O Box 327555 

Montgomery, AL 36132-7555 
(334) 242-9627 

 


